
  

 

 
   

 

 

Paul Kingsolver 

 

CO 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

I as a citizen as well as an investor have the right to know what the salary of a CEO makes in 
relationship to the highest paid staff employee.  I request that you move forward and get 
the corporations to publish this information about their CEO's pay.  We need the truth not 
typical corporation's skewed data. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Kingsolver 




